
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING:   30 October 2006 

IMMIGRATION AND MULTICULTURAL AFFAIRS PORTFOLIO 

(48) Output 1.1:   Migration and Temporary Entry  

Senator Lundy (L&CA 64) asked: 

Can you provide the committee with a reference to any awards that would be relevant 
in the ICT sector.  I certainly appreciate your point that it has long had a tradition to 
be contract based, but can you provide that? 

Answer: 

A frequently referenced award for ICT workers is the (Federal) Information 
Technology Industry (Professional Employees) Award 2001 (varied on 16 August 
2005) to which the Australian Industry Group is a party. 
 
 
 




